10 DOWNING STREET

3| May 1979

S ey 28

Thank you for your letter of & May introducing
Mr. Flower and for your renewed congratulations which
were much appreciated. May I too send you my
congratulations on your formal appointment as

Prime Minister?

This letter comes to you by hand of Mr. Derek Day
who will arrive in Salisbury on 1 June., The Government
look forward to keeping closely in touch with you

through him.

Bishop Abel Muzorewa




